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Key information 

Monday - Reading books to be returned and new reading 

books will be sent home 

- Reading record books to be returned.  They will 

be checked for 5 reading entries signed by an 

adult – thank you. 

- Spelling rules of the week sent home  

Tuesday - Mrs Richardson is teaching for the day 

- PE lesson - children to wear PE kit to school 

Wednesday - Homework to be returned and new homework 

will be sent home 

Thursday - Fencing Lesson - children to wear PE kit to school 

Friday - Spelling Test 

- Violin Lessons 

 

This week’s learning 
 Subject Overview 

 
English We will begin a new unit of work on instruction 

texts linked to the classic book – Alice in 

Wonderland. 

Maths Year 3 will be learning about measuring and 

length. 

Year 4 will be learning about fractions. 

PSHE We will learn how to keep safe online. 

Science We will recognise that light from the sun can be 

dangerous and that there are ways to protect our 

eyes 

Passport 

activity 
We will follow and adapt a recipe and make 

chocolate. 

Computing We will write a program.  

French We will learn to have conversations about family 

members and pets.  

RE We will answer the question: Can I make simple 

links between the Gospel texts and how Christians 

mark the Easter events in their church 

communities? 
 

 

This week’s spellings: 

Spellings – Adding the prefix bi- and re- 

Phonics - ‘o’ saying /u/ 

 

Times Tables: 6  x  tables 

Children should also use Times Tables Rockstars. Their username and 

password are in their reading records. 

https://ttrockstars.com/ 
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